
Stay Safe In The  
Parks This Winter 
We urge all residents and visitors to our parks to be extra  

cautious around lakes and rivers during the colder weather. 
  

Don’t Dice With Ice -  
The Parks Trust’s Advice For Ice And Water Safety

For more information please visit  
www.theparkstrust.com 

or call 01908 233600

l Keep away from the water’s edge and under no circumstances go on to the ice.   
l Be extra vigilant with young children close to the water’s edge.   
l Keep your dog under control near frozen water and do not EVER follow it onto the ice. 

Do not attempt to rescue any pets yourself - call the emergency services for help.   
l If you see a wild animal you believe to be in distress on the ice report it to the RSPCA  

on 0300 123 4999 - do not go on the ice yourself.   
l If you see an accident on the ice, call 999 straight away.  

Never attempt to go out on to the ice yourself.  

 
Please also remain vigilant after heavy rainfall -  
many areas of our parks will be prone to considerable  
flooding and it is vital people do not try to access these,  
even if they are a favoured or habitual route.


